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Gautam:

I got your voicemail message.  What you are suggesting is that we
hand-correct and initial changes in the pages from the public version of
the package that require correction.   We can conceivably make this work
for the public versions of the packages, but it will be administratively
difficult and therefore time consuming.  Moreover, the corrections that are
implicated go beyond those I have already provided you, which reflect
inputs from Asahi and DuPont only; George Millet has informed me that
Dyneon has further corrections beyond these that are needed.

What would be required would be the creation of a "master set" of corrected
pages, which would then be circulated to the four companies for insertion
in the packages; the changes would then be initialed, and the documents
signed.  Since I don't have the final public version of the fluoropolymer
package, and therefore don't have a clean "master" to work from, it would
advance the ball significantly if you could provide me with an electronic
version of same.

This would not, however, address the problem of conforming the companion
CBI versions of the packages, which cannot, for obvious reasons, be
addressed in the manner described above.   From what I know at present,
Asahi and DuPont apparently don't have any problems with the CBI versions.
However, Dyneon does have such problems, which George Millet is trying to
contact Greg and Rich about.  Daikin has not alerted me that it has such
concerns.  I would appreciate hearing from you re how you and the rest of
the EPA team thinks that this problem (corrections to CBI versions) should
be handled.

David

David E. Menotti
202-663-8675
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